
Dear New Students, 

 

On behalf of the Department of Accounatcy and Law of the Hong Kong Baptist 

University, I would like to extend a warm welcome to all of you to our Bachelor of 

Commerce (Honours) in Accountancy programme. That you were selected from a 

huge pool of outstanding applicants attests to your academic achievements and your 

potential as a professional accountant and business leader in the future - your hard 

work and effort finally paid off. 

 

Although you are no stranger to life and study in a tertiary institutuon, my colleagues 

and I hope that you would not take the coming time with us as just another two years 

of routines leading to a professional degree. We assure you that the coming time here 

will include learning a lot of new things, getting many exciting experiences, and 

meeting lots of interesting people (who said that accounting professors are boring?). 

 

We hope you will have a rewarding and successful academic year, and are looking 

forward to meet you in September. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Davy Wu, PhD 

Programme Director 


